Wexford Family Liaison Council Meeting Notes — June 1, 2023

We had a Family Liaison Council meeting on June 1. Wayne Connelly joined us to talk about the new medical
staff as of June 5 and August 1 and the sprinkler project.

Dr. Larry and Dr. Tom are retiring after 40+ years at the Wexford. With their retirement, we will have a new
medical team of 4 doctors. Dr. Robin Pinto is the new medical director effective June 5. Dr. Annet
Antanrajakumar and Dr. Amit Kumar also joined us on June 5. Dr. Tom will continue to do his rounds through
July. Dr. Jing Yu will take over on August 1.

The work for the sprinkler project has begun. When you visit the Wexford you will see that a few visitor
parking spots are filled with a dumpster. If you arrive and can’t find a visitor parking spot, there are a few
options close by. During week days, there is parking on the north side of Brian Avenue (1 block north of
Lawrence east of Gooderham—the street on the east side of the Wexford). In the evenings and on weekends,
there is parking on Gooderham. | will check out the public parking lot beside the PizzaPizza on the north side
of Lawrence east of the Wexford and will let you know the information about parking there. Wayne Connelly
and | will be sending out bi-weekly updates on the sprinkler project.

Last weekend, we did gardening with the residents. | have attached a few pictures after the planting was
finished. Thank you to all of the activation staff and residents who came out on Friday afternoon and Saturday
morning to do this work.

| will not be scheduling any in-person/hybrid meetings in July or August. Our next meeting will be on Tuesday,
September 26. | will be sending out updates during this time. If you have any topics that would like us to plan
for the fall, please let me know. Barbara Retz has joined me to lead the Wexford Family Liaison Council. We
will be working together over the summer to update our Family Liaison documents and planning topics for our
meetings.

Regards,

Linda Strome

Chairperson, Wexford Family Liaison Council
e-mail: Istrome@rogers.com
416-752-7320
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